
EPDP Phase 1 Documents Where Redline is Not Required

The following policies and procedures were reviewed for potential updates, however, the
implementation team determined that Registration Data Policy does not impact them.

1. AGP (Add Grace Period) Limits Policy: The following existing policy is not impacted by
the Registration Data Policy. and

2. Registry Services Evaluation Policy (RSEP): The following existing policy is not impacted
by the Registration Data Policy.

3. Expired Domain Deletion Policy (EDDP): The following existing policy has been
incorporated into the current RAA. As such, redlines are not needed.

https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/agp-policy-2008-12-17-en
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/registries/rsep/policy-en
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/registars/accreditation/eddp-en

